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Year 6 SATs 

A letter has gone out regarding SATs week.  This contains important information to help 

your child.  A copy of the letter is on our website, click the link below: 

https://selwood-academy.schudio.com/parents/letters 

Year 8 Prom  - Friday 14 July 7.00pm-10.00pm  
Please book and pay for your child’s tickets by 8 June  
Click here to Book - https://forms.gle/DtZf68MgiTpFoXMZA  and pay on ParentPay. 

Items on ParentPay 

The following items are on ParentPay.  Please remember to make payment for any that is relevant to 

your child : 

Year 5  Harry Potter 

Year 6  Mendip Camp  

Year 8     Leavers Hoodies, Lyme Regis, Prom, Thorpe Park  
 

https://www.parentpay.com/ 

8 May Bank Holiday   

9 - 12 May  Yr 6 SATs week 

17 May Yr 5 Harry Potter Trip, click here for more details 

23 May  Mendip Trip meeting, 5pm 

24 & 25 May Yr 8 Geography trip to Lyme Regis, click here for more 

details 

26 May  End of term 5 

5 June  Term 6 begins 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Mufti day for Brain Tumour 
Research 

Thank you so much to all 
who donated to the recent 
Mufti/wear a hat day.  We 
raised  £979.50.  This is still 
on ParentPay so if you 
would like to contribute 
please do so. 

https://selwood-academy.schudio.com/parents/letters
https://forms.gle/DtZf68MgiTpFoXMZA
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://selwood-academy.schudio.com/parents/letters
https://selwood-academy.schudio.com/parents/letters
https://selwood-academy.schudio.com/parents/letters


2  

The club list for the Summer Term is now on the website  

https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/useful-information/After-

school-club 

 

Year 7 had a brilliant time exploring the dockyard, finding out more about the Battle of 

Trafalgar, the Battle of the Solent and the excavation and  restoration of the Mary Rose Tudor 

warship. 

  

We were lucky to have some hands-on interactive History experiences and a visit to the 4D 

cinema which helped pupils find out more about how the Mary Rose was excavated. 

Yr 7 Portsmouth Trip 

Thank you the lovely parent or carer who sent in 

fabric scraps for our children to practise sewing 

with.  If anyone else has any they don’t need, 

please bring them in.  They are always useful to 

have! 

https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/useful-information/After-school-club
https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/useful-information/After-school-club
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Vacancies 

https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/useful-information/After-school-club
https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/useful-information/After-school-club
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Subject News 

What are we doing in English? 

Y5 

Continue to read the fantastic 'Podkin One Ear' by Keiran Larwood. They are looking at how to create 

effective descriptions, imaginative worlds and how novels are structured. 5CAI have been creating maps of 

their own imaginative fantasy worlds while 5LR have been creating their own descriptions of fantasy creatures 

and settings. 
Y6 

Are in the middle of their SATs revision weeks preparing for their SATs reading and grammar papers. After SATs 

they will be focussing on creative writing pieces before returning to Windrush Child. 
Y7 

In Literary Heritage, pupils have been focussing on the play A Midsummer Night's Dream by William 

Shakespeare, looking at how the love potion affects the characters, focussing on the theme of consent and 

exploring how to build effective analytical paragraphs. 
Y8 

Have started exploring Arthur Conan Doyle's Sherlock Holmes short stories (starting with A Scandal in 

Bohemia). They've been looking at the context of Victorian attitudes (particularly attitudes to gender), the 

history of detective fiction and how to effectively structure an analytical essay. 

 
Other items: 

The response to the Brandford Boase book club has been so popular we have had to acquire some 

additional books to fill spaces. The first meeting took place on Wednesday 3rd May at lunchtime. 

This term we've also sadly said goodbye to Ms Mould who has changed schools. Pupils in 6RM English 

particularly enjoyed their Skandar and The Unicorn Thief reading project and are excited to get their hands 

on the sequel. 

 

We're excited to announce that, on the 22nd May we will be welcoming the fantastic author Simon James 

Green to Selwood. He will be talking to Year 6 and 7 about his new novel 'Finn Jones Was Here'. As always this 

event is supported by the fantastic Hunting Raven bookshop in Frome and the option to purchase a copy of 

this novel will be made available through ParentPay closer to the time. 

Maths 

Year 5 - We continue to look at decimals and multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1,000 

Year 6 - We are fully in 'Revision mode' in preparation for our SATs next week - each group is focusing on 

areas the children themselves have decided that they need more practise. 

Year 7 - We are completing our unit on Ratio and Proportion and then moving on to our next topic of 

Lines and Angles 

Year 8 - We are finishing our unit on Ratio and Decimals before also moving on to lines and angles 

Parents challenge question: 

 



5  

Competition 
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Sports News 

On Friday 21st April, Selwood Academy PE 
Department organised a trip to Bath University 
to watch Team Bath v Celtic Dragons. It was a 
great evening of netball, with some impressive 
shooting from both teams. The score was very 
close but in the last quarter Team Bath won 56
-53. The pupils and staff all enjoyed cheering 
for Team Bath and are inspired to keep playing 
netball.  

Please can we say a massive thank you to our Selwood Academy Boys who play for Frome Town 
United FC - Eagles Team. They won 13 games and lost one to win the Mid Somerset League and are 
now competing against Mid Wiltshire. Well Done to all the players - Max, Riley, Mason, Oliver, 
Charlie, Alfie, Archie, George & Fin. Overall they scored a massive 102 goals over all their games 
and conceded 6. 
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Sports News 

Congratulations to Izzie in Year 8 who has 
been selected to represent Great Britain 
in Double Mini Trampoline at the 
upcoming SCALABISCUP Competition in 
Portugal. 

We have been closely following Izzies 
progress over the last few years and are 
extremely proud of her.  Well done Izzie! 

https://www.facebook.com/scalabiscup/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUeXWJoo9ka0aAKZ2wLZwRo8MNHM3tix3oogoY5toJV0sosnWQemQA_yHBUthzFHcawUSCm2xlnO3YTrp5IAjpLbeArGu3kBhuCt98BjsmW0GhGsOYxKQrynd7x7uNXiGVonNuiPI7mAXbPEyv-SGyYxfNK1vJWId2Qt-JSxKWb9HUimM9BnfZipD6zHoffXXdtVsNhqkxBGB
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Community Events 


